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July 25, 2017 

 
Dear Customer: 
 
Sub: RSR-Unlimited, Inc. (“RSR”) Acquisition by Adroit Associates, Inc 
 
RSR-Unlimited, Inc. (“RSR”) is pleased to announce our acquisition by Adroit Associates, Inc. (“Adroit”), 
which closing has occurred on July 24, 2017.  Thereafter, the business will be operated as Adroit 
Associates.  As you know, RSR Unlimited is in the business of providing information technology consultants.  
We believe Adroit shares our values and that this transaction will result in a continuation of excellent service 
and expertise in our industry.   
  
 Adroit Associates will be happy to discuss the transition with you, and contact information is provided 
below.  Please note, however: 
 

� If you’re currently have a contracted person working for you, you will continue to work with the same 
people in our firm you have in the past at the same rate for the contracted period. All of our people 
are being retained in their current roles. 

� The services we have provided you in the past will continue to be offered by the successor firm. 
  
The main office will move to 100 S Wood Ave # 108, Iselin, NJ 08830.  You may contact Ravi Mudunuri at 
302-838-1045 for additional information.  I will also remain available during the period of transition. 
  
If you have any questions about this exciting news and what it will mean for you, please contact any of us 
at any time.  
  
We are grateful to you not only for giving us the opportunity to provide you with information technology 
placement services but for your loyalty and participation in our success.  We are confident that Adroit will 
continue to serve you well. 
 
 

    
Sincerely, 

 
RSR-UNLIMITED, INC. 
 
By: 
 
 
Meena R. Govind, President 

 
 
ADROIT ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
By: 
 
 
Prasada Raju Indukuri, President 


